
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   An Altadena scene in the Grandma 
Moses style depicting the Woodbury, 
McNally and Green mansions in the 
1890s (below)  

  Although the schoolhouse at the 
bottom of the painting isn’t familiar, 

the rest of the real estate appears 
accurate including Santa Rosa with 
its deodars and the carriage house 

where Col. G. G. Green kept his nine 
horses and numerous carriages.        

  The quaint mural, painted about 

1955 on a wall inside the carriage 
house is the creation of Evangeline 
Van Der Kar.  She and her husband 
Franklin (photo right) purchased the 

property in the 1950s when it was a 
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Second Story Headline 

The purpose of a newsletter is to 

provide specialized information to a 

targeted audience. Newsletters can 

be a great way to market your 

product or service, and also create 

credibility and build your 

organization’s identity among peers, 

members, employees, or vendors. 

First, determine the audience of the 

newsletter. This could be anyone 

who might benefit from the 

information it contains, for example, 

employees or people interested in 

purchasing a product or requesting 
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horse barn with a living space 
upstairs that had steps and an entry 

on the outside of the building. The 
Van Der Kars turned it into a 
charming residence where they 
raised their five children.  

  You can see the painting on 
Sunday April 25, 2010, when 
Altadena Historical Society will open 

the carriage house for tours 
between 10 am and 5 pm. Tickets 
are  $13 for members, $16 for non-

members, and $20 at the door (half 
block south of Santa Rosa and 
Mariposa intersection, Altadena, 
91001) Send a check to AHS, 730 E. 

Altadena Dr., Altadena, CA 91001 or 
purchase tickets on-line. For details 

go to: 

http://ahscarriagehousetour.eventb
rite.com/to event 

Tickets will be held at the door. 

your service. 

If you explore the Project Gallery, 

you will find many publications that 

match the style of your newsletter. 

You can compile a mailing list from 

business reply cards, customer 

information sheets, Business cards 

collected at trade shows, or 

membership lists. You might 

consider purchasing a mailing list 

from a company. 
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